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From: Michael Boyd <mmacboyd@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 4:31 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick;

In reference to Regulation of Retail Forex: RIN 3038-AC61

One should have the freedom and a choice in the level of risk one is willing to take on investments in
Forex. The current regulation in place are restrictive enough. The proposed change would unfairly
prevent many traders, both old and new, from a chance to participate at all in the Forex market.
Please DO NOT change the current rule (100:1).

Thank you, for your consideration in this matter.

Michael Boyd

13717 Rosetree Court

Chantilly, VA 20151, USA
cell: 571 276 3523



